From: Stephen Taylor

Sent: 22 September 2015 20:35
To: Planning

Subject: Planning Ref 2015/4774

Please record my objection to this proposal. Canal infrastructure is a valuable asset for freight
haulage with low emissions. This proposal would reduce the canal's utility.

Kind regards
Stephen Taylor FRSA

81 South Hill Park
London NW3 2SS
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